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MEETINGS 
 

The next regular meeting will be held on 
Thursday, June 21, 2012 at the K of C 
Lunch will be served after the meeting.   
 
The next building committee meeting will 
be on Thursday, June 7, 2012 at 7:00 PM. 
 

ATTENTION LADIES 
 

The next meeting will be held on July 19, 
2012.  New officers are:  President – 
Sharon Scully, Vice President – Kathy 
Niehaus, Secretary – JoAnn Schoenherr, 
Treasurer – Maribeth Huddleston, Sgt. at 

Arms – Marge Gentemann, Chaplain – 
Carol Sell, Trustees – Bonnie Molitor, 
Rita Thornhill and Ruth Randell.  The 
collection for this meeting will be for the 
soldiers, phone cards, socks, gum, Chap 
Stick, toothpaste and toothbrushes, hard 
candy, granola bars, disposable razors, 
magazines, cheese crackers, powder to mix 
with water such as crystal light.  Rosemary 
Pieper, Bonnie Molitor & Joan 
Schwendeman will chair a Fashion 
Show/Dinner or Tea with the profit being 
donated towards an ultrasound machine.  
More details will follow as they are 
decided.  PLEASE CONTACT Rosemary 
(240-8262) to help as it will take the whole 
auxiliary participation to make this a 
success. 

 

GOOD OF THE ORDER 
 

Brother Rudy Kling was not present and 
missed the $80.00 attendance prize.   
 

Brother Ralph Barrale won the $14.00 
50/50. 
 

ACTIVITIES 
 

Home Association Meeting     June 7, 2012 
Charity Meeting      June 11, 2012 
Regular Meeting       June 21, 2012 
Adopt-a-Street cleanup     June 23, 2012 
Ladies Appreciation Dinner  June 30, 2012 

 

HAPPY FATHER’S DAY TO 

ALL THE MEN  

 

 
 COUNCIL OFFICERS 

 
Grand Knight: Kevin Hudnut…………...978-3639 
Chaplain: Rev. Eugene Bendel……..…240-3721 
Dep Grand Knight: Thomas Blethroad..294-1790 
Financial Secretary: Ronald Gardiner...978-7639 

E-mail FS2269@mac.com 
Chancellor: Henry Prinster……….........272-4768 
Recorder: Juan Ante……………....314-313-5826 
Advocate: Rich Fetsch….…..................278-1483 
Warden: Nick Bizelli………….………….661-5530 
Treasurer: Tracy Hakenewerth………...272-4818 
Inside Guard: Mark Bellanca……...314-210-3675 
Outside Guard: Larry Buehler...……..…240-5819 
Lecturer: Ronald Haas…......................240-5239 
Trustees:  William Wolf………………….272-3154 
 Bill Schwendeman…………..240-4672 
 Vince Scully………………….978-8668 
Youth Director: Mark Martin……...........281-3547 
Membership Director: Kevin Hudnut…..978-3639 
Ins. Agent:  Ralph Barrale……....636-887-1610 
 E-mail  Ralph.Barrale@KOFC.ORG  

 
HOME ASSOCIATION 

OFFICERS 

 
President: Jerry Schnyder….................272-8153 
Vice President: John Prinster..…………240-0240 
Treasurer: Michael Catalfano……..314-750-1436  
Secretary: Michael Sullivan…...............240-3393 
Hall Rental: Michael Sullivan….............240-3393 

 
LADIES AUXILIARY 

 
President: Sharon Scully…………….…978-8668 
Vice President: Kathy Niehaus……...…240-6180 
Treasurer: Maribeth Huddleston……….928-2292 
Secretary: JoAnn Schoenherr………….978-3347 
Sergeant at Arms: Marge Gentemann..272-3280  
Chaplain: Carol Sell……………………..939-5423 
Trustees: Bonnie Molitor………..………281-2207
 Rita Thornhill….…….……….978-3295  
 Ruth Randell……………314-330-5879 

 

 

CONDOLENCES 
 

Our condolences are extended to the 
families of Brother Knights Rev. Theodore 
Brunnert who died, Sean McAndrew and 
Timothy Wilmes whose father-in-law died, 
Henry Prinster whose sister-in-law died, 
Jerry Schoenherr whose son died, Deacon 
Howard Van Booven who died, Paul 
Wilmes whose aunt died and Joe and Bill 
Wolf and Duane Randell whose brother-in-
law died. 
 

 

 

NO FISH FRIES IN 

JUNE, JULY, AUGUST 

OR SEPTEMBER 

CHARITY GOLF TOURNAMENT 

 
 

The 21st Annual K of C Charity Golf 
Tournament will be held on August 10th at 
the Warrenton Golf Course.  Anyone 
interested in helping with the tournament 
should contact Ron Gardiner - 978-7639, 
Earl Bolinger - 314 603-5392 or Fred 
Doering - 294-7292.  Committee members 
are currently accepting hole sponsors and 
donations.  If you are in a position to 
acquire something for the tournament, 
please contact one of the committee 
members. 

 

  LADIES APPRECIATION DINNER  
 

Each year, the members of Council #2269 
offer a small thank you to all the ladies 
who help to support the council in its 
activities and charitable fundraisers by 
inviting them to an appreciation dinner.  
The date of the dinner this year has been 
scheduled for Saturday June 30, 2012, 

following the 5:00 P.M. Mass.  Ladies, 
please keep this date open.  If you wish to 
attend, please call Bill Wolf at 272-3154 

or e-mail at wjwolf@centurytel.net by 
June 24

th
  to reserve a great meal.  The 

Ladies eat free and the meals for the men 
will be $20.00.  If you would be interested 
in helping to plan and work at the dinner 
please call the Grand Knight at 978-3639. 

 

STATE HORSESHOE TOURNAMENT 
 

The Good Shepherd Council #907 of 
Hannibal, MO will host the 2012 State 
Horseshoe Tournament on August 18 and 
19, 2012.  Deadline for entry is July 18th. 
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HALL CLEANING 

The hall cleaning work list for June is as 
follows: 
 

R Winkelmann capt  978-1250 
 
C Bauer….....464-8880  N Bizelli……….661-5530 
Al Button…....561-2913  Bam Doering..314-474-9958 
J Cole……….240-4244  K Gilbert………294-7949   
R Goodwin….272-8047  R Henry.……...240-3658 
T Hobday…...240-2945  R Jung…..........978-0743   
K Kirchoff…..544-9423  Bill Meyer.........281-3330   
D McCollom..281-3388  T Molitor.…......272-3223  
B Popp……...240-5194  R Moellinger….272-4047 
C Prinster.....665-5522  G Prinster…….978-1879    
P Rost……....281-4565  R Schmidt…....379-1046 
D Swoboda....240-4004  A Vohsen……..978-1577 
 

STATE GOLF TOURNAMENT 
  
The Good Shepherd Council #907 of 
Hannibal, MO will host the 2012 State 
Golf Tournament on July 14, 2012.  
Deadline for entry is June 18th. 
 

ELECTION OF OFFICERS 
 

Results of election of officers at the May 
meeting are as follows: 
Grand Knight  John Vogel 
Dep Grand Knight      Tracy Hakenewerth 
Chancellor  Henry Prinster 
Recorder  Kevin Hudnut 
Advocate   
Warden    
Treasurer        Fred Doering 
Inside Guard  Mark Bellanca 
Outside Guard  Larry Buehler 
Home Association Brian Eisenbath 
   Bill Craig 
   Gene Thornhill 
Bar Committee  Jim Giesmann 
   Bob Veness 
   Craig Bizelli 

 
REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS 

 

Please remember the following in your 
prayers: Brothers Juan Ante, Don 
Aubuchon, Jim Beauvais, Fred Behlmann, 
John Bland, James Borgmeyer, Al 
Buechler, Walter Christy, Rich Cierpiot, 
Eugene Cronk, Dennis Czajkowski, Irv 
Dierkes, Rich Fetsch, Jim Herr, Bill 
Kirchoff, Jim Kwarta, Kenny Lang, Bob 
Lepping, Vic Mennemeier, Phil Meyers, 
Leroy Ortbals, Henry Prinster, Keith 
Schulte, Ron Schwane, Fr. Ron Rubbelke, 
Lawrence White, Fr. Jim Wilke, the wives 
of Brothers Charlie Fierling, Toby Gnade, 
Charles Pabst, Bob Valentine, the brother 
and son of Brother Vince Scully, the 
grandson of Brother William Grumich, the 
brother of Brother David White, the aunt 
and sister of Brother Bill Kirchoff, the son 
of Brother Jerry Pieper, the daughter of 
Brother Henry Prinster, the mother-in-law 
of Brother Mike Saali, the wife and 
daughter-in-law of Brother John Vogel, the 
brother of Brother Ron Yeamans and all 
who have cancer or who are ailing.  
Thanks for all the prayers for all who are 
or have been on the above list.  
 

A NUN ON THE RUN 
 

A nun stepped out of the doctor's office, 
saying her rosary rather loudly as she 
hurried down the hospital corridor.  
Another doctor witnessed this, and went to 
ask her doctor about it. "Hey, what 
happened? The nun ran out of here praying 
her rosary as though it were the end of the 
world!"  "Oh, I just told her she was 
pregnant." The first doctor replied. "Oh, 
my, is she?"  "No, but it sure cured her 
hiccups!" 

 

GRAND KNIGHTS CORNER 
 

Brother Knights and Lovely Ladies, hope 
you are all staying cool!!!  It’s been a great 
year thus far, and we have even more 
exciting things coming up. The Knights 
will be working closely with Assumption 
and St. Barnabas’ Holy Name Society in 
assistance with this year’s Denny’s 3v3 
Soccer Challenge. We will be opening up 
the hall and providing food and beverage 
during this event. Also, be expecting some 
news in the upcoming months on a 
possible Baby Bottle drive to raise funds 
for the Meet Life Campaign. There will be 
more to come about his in upcoming 
newsletter. Congratulations to our new 
officers!! Please pray for their success, and 
prayerfully consider any requests that 
come from them for assistance.  
 

FINANCIAL SECRETARY 

 

There are still 34 members that have not 
yet paid their 2012 Membership Dues.  We 
will be sending a notice of intent to 
suspend to all members that have not paid 
by the end of May.  Please send to 
Financial Secretary right away.  Please 
contact the Grand Knight Kevin Hudnut or 
Financial Secretary Ron Gardiner 109 
Courtfield, O’Fallon, MO 63366-4393, 
FS2269@mac.com, if you have a financial 
hardship that is keeping you from paying 
your dues. 

 

 

 

 

 


